
Dear Watershed Community,

Just a quick note today wishing everyone a safe, fun, and rejuvenating spring break!

A joy of school life is having built-in, predictable breaks – breaks that allow us to take a breath,
reflect on the work of the prior few months, and re-energize. Julie and I will be headed to Taos
on Saturday for a short vacation – just a few days of hiking and exploring museums.

My secret hope: that when we return to school on April 3, we say good-bye to the unusually
cold, grey winter we’ve had this year, and welcome a beautiful warm spring!

Warmly (get it?),
Tim


